
9/29/2022 

 
Julie Smith 
Kinnickinnic River Land Trust 
710 N. Main Street, #205 
River Falls, WI 54022 
 
Dear Julie, 
 

We are writing to express our support in having the Disability Rights Education Activism 
Mentorship student organization at the University of Wisconsin River Falls. With the support of DREAM, 
we have access to students that are willing to advocate for better access to the outdoors as they should 
be more accessible to all. The KRLT will be making it so that the outdoors is more accessible to all that 
are involved what which is what DREAM is all about.  So in turn DREAM gives full support of helping in 
any way that we can. 

 Working within the community for the year 2020-2024 is a goal for DREAM because we are an 
organization that feels there should be accessible things for everyone whether that is on campus and 
out in the community. DREAM also has a wide variety of students with disabilities so you have aspects 
that are not typical from the average person that you would ask on this street that does not have a 
disability. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

DREAM Executive team  

Kathryn Kinneberg <kathryn.kinneberg@my.uwrf.edu> 


